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Nurture, Nature, Knowledge: 
Enabling inquisitive thinkers and inspired learners with kind 

hearts.  
 

OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

Our current focus Christian value 
is ‘Friendship’. 

 

 
 

 

WEEKLY WELL DONES! 
Congratulations to all the 

children who were nominated on 
Friday of last week for 

demonstrating our Christian 
values wonderfully and for 

outstanding work.  
Well done to the following 
children who received the 

Christian values award: 
EYFS: Grace; KS1: Levi; 

 LKS2: Elodie; UKS2: Martha 
 

Well done to the following 
children who received the 

outstanding worker award: 
EYFS: Maia-Grace and Myla; KS1: 
Kitty; LKS2: Atticus; UKS2: Oscar. 

 
 

OPEN AFTERNOON  
We are looking forward to welcoming prospective families into school on 

Wednesday afternoon, to find out more about life at Himbleton. Our Pupil 
Parliament children, along with our Head Boy and Head Girl, will be involved 

in the session. Please spread the word! 

MOVIE NIGHT 
All families should have received 

a letter about the movie night 
being held by Friends this Friday 
after school. If you need another 

copy, please speak to Mrs 
Stewart as soon as possible. The 

chosen film is ‘Ratatouille’. 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Our after school extra-curricular 

clubs for the first half of the 
Autumn Term end this week, due 

to parent consultations taking place 
next week. Please look out for a 
letter detailing the offer for after 

half-term, which will be sent home 
this week. 

WRAP AROUND CARE 
If you have booked a place for 
your child in After School Care 
and need to cancel this, please 
do so by 9am on the day of the 
booking to avoid being charged 

for the session. Thank you.  

SCHOOL MONEY 
Thank you to everyone for 

helping to make our switch to 
using School Money for 

payment relatively smooth. 
Please do keep a close eye on 

your account to ensure all 
payments are up to date. As 
always, if you ever need to 

discuss payments, please don’t 
hesitate to talk to us. 

APPLICATIONS FOR HIGH SCHOOL 
A reminder that applications for high school 

need to be made by our Year 6 families by 31st 
October 2023. More details can be found at 
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/council-

services/childrens-services/schools-education-
and-learning/apply-school-place. 

 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
Time Lock Photography will be in school on Friday 

10th November to take individual and sibling 
photographs. If you have a pre-school sibling who 

does not attend Himbleton, and you would like 
them to be photographed with an older brother or 

sister, please arrive at school by 8.30am. 

UKS2 CROSS-COUNTRY 
Our Year 5 and 6 children are heading off to Prince 

Henry’s High School to join other UKS2 children from 
across the county in a cross-country competition. We wish 
them lots of luck and know that they will have a fantastic 

time! 

THANK YOU HIMBLETON! 
A big thank you to our school community for the generous 
donations made as part of our Harvest celebrations. These 

will be gratefully received by Droitwich Foodbank.  
Church was packed on Friday – it was wonderful to see so 

many parents and carers there to share our service of 
thanksgiving. Thank you to Friends for providing 

refreshments. 

https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/council-services/childrens-services/schools-education-and-learning/apply-school-place
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/council-services/childrens-services/schools-education-and-learning/apply-school-place
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/council-services/childrens-services/schools-education-and-learning/apply-school-place

